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My fellow Stewards—“Stewardship our Way of Life” 
♦ Receive God’s gifts gratefully 
♦ Cultivate them responsibly 
♦ Share them lovingly in justice with others 
♦ Return them with increase to the Lord 

Teach us to be the very building….the people of God. 

Online Giving is a great way to help our 
administrative staff while supporting your 
church.  Signing up is easy—you can use 
a computer, tablet, or smartphone.  Just 
go to our church website:  
www.stscholasticaparish.org and click on 
the Online Giving logo to get started.                     

Need help setting up Online Giving?  
Contact: 

Our Sunday Visitor  
800-348-2886, ext. 2 or onlinegiving@osv.com 

Welcome to St. Scholastica Parish Office! 
 Visitors will check in at the front desk, and the staff member 

on duty will direct all visitors to their meeting room or 
appointment.   

As a gentle reminder please do not come to the parish 
facilities if you are not feeling well.  

Total On Line Givers .......................................................... 149 
Total On Line Gifts .................................................... $7,122.12 
Total Weekend Stewardship .................................... $18,775.12 

January 6 & 7, 2024 
 

Total Envelopes ................................................................... 198 
Amount Collected-Envelopes ................................... $8,317.00 
Amount Collected-Loose .......................................... $3,336.00 
Total Amount Collected .......................................... $11,653.00 

Our Mission 

As a welcoming people, with Jesus as our foundation, 
we are the Catholic Community of St. Scholastica Parish.  

Guided by the Holy Spirit and the Scriptures and 
strengthened by the Eucharist, we humbly and joyfully 
accept our baptismal call to share our time, talents, and 
treasures to support and nurture each other and those 

in need. 

All those visiting the parish are invited to stop by the 
“Welcoming Center” in the Breezeway of the Church to 

pick up information about our parish.  Registration 
forms can be found in this area and once completed can 
be placed in the offertory basket at Mass.  The form can 
also be downloaded from our web site.  If you need any 
assistance in completing the form, please don’t hesitate 

to contact us at 630.985.2351, ext. 122.  We would also 
be happy to take your information over the phone. 

Welcome 

 

We encourage everyone to consider using the Sunday 
Offertory Envelopes or Online Giving as a way of giving to 

the Lord the “first fruits” of the “treasure” you have received. 

Total On Line Givers .......................................................... 140 
Total On Line Gifts .................................................... $6,024.12 
Total Weekend Stewardship .................................... $18,677.49 

December 30 & 31, 2023 
 

Total Envelopes ..................................................................... 191 
Amount Collected-Envelopes ................................... $6,976.37 
Amount Collected-Loose .......................................... $5,677.00 
Total Amount Collected .......................................... $12,653.37 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday, Closed 

Tuesday through Friday, 8 am to 4 pm 
Saturday and Sunday, Closed 

Please call the office before you come,  
as office hours are subject to change. 

Scan the QR code and you will be taken to our 
online giving portal at Our Sunday Visitor - 
OSV. Set up one time or recurring donations for 
Sunday Offerings (Stewardship) or peruse the 
site for special collections and set them up too! 
Thank you and God Bless you for your 
continued support and generosity!  

Listening, Discerning and Watching, 
Coming, Seeing, Finding. 

  

These words ending in –ing (technically “gerunds”) in the first 
and gospel readings indicate some continuing action.  They 
point out Samuel, we want to be always listening for God’s 
voice, even while needing the help of another for discerning 
it.  Like the Baptist, we want to be watching for Jesus moving 
among us, looking for his activity in surprising ways in our 
midst and, perhaps, the surprising people around us. 

  

† How am I coming closer to Jesus day by day, week by week? 
  

† How am I seeing Jesus active in our world? 
  

† how am I finding myself following Jesus without question? 



Fr. Norb, C.R. 

Slowly we are seƩling into the new 
year of 2024.  At Ɵmes we may feel 
as if the fesƟviƟes of Christmas and 
the beginning of a New Year are sƟll 
being celebrated, but they are long 
gone.  RouƟne might be a good 

word to describe this Ɵme of the year as we try to get 
back into a work or study mode.  It is not always easy to 
follow the rouƟnes we have established for ourselves 
once we have taken a break.  Naturally, we will sƟll recall 
the memories we shared and enjoyed with our family 
members and friends over the Christmas and New Years’ 
Ɵme.  Hopefully, we will sƟll stay in contact with family 
members and friends and share the funny incidents that 
took place during our Ɵme together.  We may even share 
some of these events with other friends or family 
members.  Even while we reminisce about all the things 
that took place over these holidays, we sƟll must be alert 
to what is happening around us in the present moment.  
Our first scripture passage from the first book of Samuel 
may speak about hearing someone calling Samuel during 
the night and ran to Eli because he thought that it was Eli 

calling him.  It turns out that it was not Eli, but the Lord 
calling him.  We too must always be aware that the Lord 
also calls us.  You may wonder “how” and “why” would 
the Lord call ME.  Each one of us is important.  We all 
have the task of spreading the good news of the Lord’s 
presence in our world.  We do this not only in words, but 
also in acƟons and how we treat people.  Some members 
of our parish may even be called to follow the Lord in a 
more direct way be entering professed religious life as a 
member of a religious order/congregaƟon as a sister, a 
brother, or a religious order priest.  We could be like the 
two disciples of John who watched Jesus walk by and 
decided to follow the Lord more closely.  It all depends 
upon what we are looking for in life.  Once again, I would 
like to offer a word of graƟtude to all who assisted in 
making the Ɵme together in church a prayerful occasion.  
The ushers who assisted in seaƟng people, the 
eucharisƟc ministers helped others to share in the Body 
and Blood of our Lord Jesus, and our musicians and choir 
members who liŌed up our hearts so that we could 
praise the Lord.  And I am grateful to the lectors who 
proclaimed the Word of the Lord for the enƟre assembly.  
In this way we conƟnue to celebrate the Lord’s entrance 
into the world.  God bless you and have a healthy and 
blessed week. 
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CHARITABLE CONTRIBUTIONS 

If you are a registered parishioner and use your weekly 
envelopes, a written statement for the IRS will be sent to you 
by the end of January.  Contact Marisa at 630.985.2351x122 
Wednesday through Friday if you have not received one by 
February 1 or if you have any questions.   

Your Weekly Message  
from Fr. Norbert, CR 

Our Vibrant Bulletin Delivered 
Straight to Your Inbox 

Subscribe to parishesonline.com to get a 
link to our bulletin delivered straight to 

your inbox!  Visit: 
www.parishesonline.com 

and search for St. Scholastica Parish to get 
started today.  It’s fast, easy, and free! 

PARISH GOAL:  $99,000 
 

AMOUNT PLEDGED:  $92,465 
 

AMOUNT PAID:  $90,855 
 

PLEDGED BALANCE DUE:  $1,610 
 

FAMILIES PLEDGED:  385 of 1,645 

Thank you for your continuing support! 

Our 2023 progress to date is: 

Resurrection Perpetual Memorials  

The Priests and Brothers of the 
Resurrection will remember your 
loved one throughout the year.  

Available by calling the Parish Office. 
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IN OUR THOUGHTS  
AND PRAYERS: 

 

SP4 Brian Dilger, Lance Corporal Jaleasia Reed,  
Captain Joe Chambers, 1st Lt Rachel Schlitter,  
Corporal Donte Reed, Airman Robert Rouille,  

VT Claire Gieseke, PVT Michaelangelo Zaucha Fernandez,  
ET 1 Kim Bellavia, LT Michael Bellavia,  

Sargent Daron J. Reed, SPC Matthew Aubele,  
PFC SGT Eric Kuchta, Staff SGT Kyle Gulley,  
PFC Sebastian Elapumkal, SGT Trent Johnson,   

SPC Samantha Rapp, PVT Jake Higley,  
Captain Mark F. Luneburg, PFC Michael Jacobson,  

EMF-K Karl Gieseke, NSM Larry J. Threadgill,  
LTC Noel Sioson, Major Brady Sexton,  

Ensign Randall Jacob Hopkins, MFN Jesse Kolek,  
Major Kenneth Schlorf, Sergeant Donald J. May,  
Staff SGT Ryan Gulley, Major David G. Mack 

Continue to Pray for Our Friends and Family who are in 
Active Duty in the Military.   

If you would like loved ones who are on 
active duty in the military to be included 
on the bulletin board in the Breezeway, 
drop pictures off in the Parish Office. 

St. Peregrine 

Pray for Us 

Please Pray for Our Friends and Family  
Battling Cancer 

Janet Leifel, Johnny Andrews, 
Richard Buban, Heather McMillen, 

 Carol Knott, Nora Sanstad,  
Jerry Munley, Mary Joy Germo,  
Deb Sharbak, Marlene Talaski,  
Sonja Rudny, Celeste Aguzino,  
Marilyn Ayersman, Jack Nagle,  

Sandra Woodring, Clem Campbell,  
Judy Retterer 

To request to be added or removed from 
the cancer list, please contact the office at 
630.985.2351, ext.122.  In order to keep 

the list up to date, names will be removed 
automatically after six months. 

Sacrament of Marriage 
 

Preparation for marriage involves special 
instruction for the couple. Notification to the 
Parish Administration Center is required 
at least 6 months in advance. Please call 
Sue at the Parish Administration Center, 985-2351, ext. 124, 
for more information.  

Congratulations on the birth of your child and thank you for 
taking the first step with your child on a life-long journey of 
faith.  In preparation for this very joyous celebration you are 
required to take part in an on-line Baptismal Preparation 
Program.  Please call Marisa at 630.985.2351x122 or e-mail 
mtrevino@stscholasticaparish.org for more information and 
to sign up for the course.  Baptisms can only be scheduled 
after completion of the baptismal course.   

Sacrament of Baptism 

A PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE  
FOR SICK RELATIVES AND FRIENDS 

 
 

O great St. Peregrine, you have been called “The Mighty”, 
“The Wonder Worker” because of the numerous miracles 
which you obtained from God for those who have turned to 
you in their need. For so many, you bore in your own flesh 
this cancerous disease that destroys the very fiber of our 
being. 

You turned to God when the power of human beings 
could do no more, and you were favored with the vision of 
Jesus coming down from His cross to heal your affliction. I 
now ask God to heal these sick persons whom I entrust to 
you: (mention the names of the sick you are praying for) 

Aided by your powerful intercessions, I shall sing with 
Mary a hymn of gratitude to God for His great goodness and 
mercy.   

      Amen 

 

Shirley Andrews 

Bill Andresen 

Eleanor De Pirro 

Lynn Hope 

Jim Wagner 

John Reilly 

Fiorella Hufnal 

Lynn Love 

Rodolfo Arana 

Carmella Markett 

Alexander Napierkowski 

 Lou Kammer 

 
If you or a member of your immediate family are in 
need of prayer, please contact the Parish Office at 985-
2351, ext. 122, and we will place the name in the bulletin.  
Names will remain in the bulletin for 4 weeks unless you 
call to have prayers extended.  

A SOLDIER’S PRAYER 
By John E. Kleiman 

 

Dear Lord, 
 

I’m just a soldier, a protector of our land. A servant called to 
battle when my country takes a stand. I pray for strength and 
courage and a heart that will forgive. For peace and 
understanding in a world for all to live. 

 

My family’s prayers are with me, no matter where I roam. 
Please listen when I’m lonely and return me safely home. 



We Pray for Our Deceased  
and Their Families 

 

Robert White 
Husband of Claudia White 

Mother of Karen (Steve) Lewis, Mary (Joe) Bentham, & 
Cheryl (John) Wander 

Grandfather of 5 
Great-Grandfather of 1 

 

Marjorie “Marge” Kowal 
Mother of Peggy (Doug) Fisher,  

Carol (Dale) Costantino, Mary Kay (Mick) Callaghan, 
& Nancy (Jack Springmire) Mikeworth 

Grandmother of 14 
Great-Grandfather of 21 
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Arranging a Funeral 
 

Arrangements for a Funeral Mass are made through the 
Funeral Home you choose.  The Funeral Home will contact 
the Parish Administration Center to schedule the Mass.   
If arrangements will not be made through a funeral home, 
please contact the Parish Administration Center at 
630.985.2351x122 for assistance.  More information can be 
found on the Parish Web Site:  www.stscholasticaparish.org  

The Tabernacle Candle 
"In accordance with traditional custom, near 
the tabernacle a special lamp, fueled by oil 

or wax, should be kept alight to indicate and 
honor the presence of Christ." (General 
Instruction of the Roman Missal 316)  If 

you would like to make a donation in honor 
or in memory of a loved one, please call the 

Parish Office.  The donation is $10.  The 
candle offering is for one week. 

Mass Schedule    
 

Weekend 
Saturday  .............................. 4:30 P.M. 
Sunday .......................... 8 A.M., 10 A.M. and 12 NOON 
 

Daily 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday ... 8:30 A.M. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Saturday ............................................ 3:30 – 4:15 P.M. 

 

Would you like to provide a fresh floral 
arrangement to adorn the sanctuary of our 
church on a given Sunday? This is a wonderful 

opportunity to commemorate a special event, i.e. a 
birth, wedding anniversary, anniversary of a loved 

one’s death, etc. Your name and the occasion will be 
published in the bulletin.  To order your arrangement 

and secure the date you wish simply contact The 
parish office at 630.985.2351, ext. 122. Seventy-five 

dollars will cover the cost and the Art and 
Environment Committee will take care of the rest!  

Pulpit Announcements  
need to be to Lisa Riedl 

lriedl@stscholasticaparish.org 
by 9 am the  

Tuesday before the weekend 

Altar Flowers for the  
weekend of January 13 & 14 
are in Loving Memory of 

Darlene Feliksik 

The Tabernacle Candle 
is offered this week for: 

 

Rick Hopkins 
 

By: The Hopkins Family 

January 16th through 24th 
 

Visit www.respectlife.org/9-days-for-life for more 
information, or pick up a copy of the information 

provided by the USCCB at the Welcome Kiosk 
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GRATITUDE 
 

Let gratitude for the past inspire us  
with trust for the future. 

 - François Fénelon 

Social Concerns &  
Service Programs 

Important Phone Numbers                              
Confidential Emergency Financial Assistance 

630.985.2351x3 
West Suburban Community Pantry (food assistance) 

630.512.9921 
For Sick, Homebound and Hospital Visits ........ …
630.985.2351x122 
Birthright (Crisis Pregnancy)  .............................. 630.355.9888 
Catholic Charities (Crisis Pregnancy) ................. 630.495.9850 
Domestic Violence Hotline  .................................. 630.469.5650 
Hope’s Front Door………………. ....................... 630.322.9803 
F.I.S.H. Food Pantry & Clothes Closet .................. 630.964.7776 

TACKLE HUNGER! 
In the spirit of Super Bowl LVIII,  

the students of St. Scholastica School  
invite you to join them in a  
“Souper Bowl” collection 

of hearty, meal-making soups.  
Soup will be collected  

throughout the month of January. 
   

Our goal is 1,000 cans of soup! 
 

Please leave soup in the box near the gym door, 
or bring to the school or parish office.   

THANK YOU!. 
 

Soup will be donated to the  
West Suburban Community Pantry,  

to feed our neighbors in need  
in DuPage and Will Counties. 

Sponsored by  
St. ScholasƟca ChrisƟan Outreach 

Just a Reminder: 
 

If you or anyone that you know is 
experiencing a situaƟon where 
Immediate Prayers is desired, 
please contact Beverly Murphy at 
murphy807@aol.com with the 
words Prayer Request in the 
subject area.  Your request will 

immediately be sent to those of the parish who have 
volunteered to be part of this ministry. 

If anyone feels led to become a link in this immediate 
Prayer Chain, please contact Beverly at the above email 
address with Prayer Request in the subject line.  We 
currently have fiŌeen links in our chain, and addiƟonal links 
are always welcome. 

The parish office personnel will sƟll need to be contacted at 
630.985.2351x122 if you wish for the request to appear in 

the weekly bulleƟn. 

Immediate 
Prayer  
Chain 

Thank you for your support of the ministries and people 
that our parish CCW ladies group supports! The mass when 
we will liŌ up and pray for your intenƟons is scheduled for 
Friday, January 26, 2024, 8:30 AM.  
Please join us at that mass! 
Thank you again; God bless you! 



Happy New Year!  
   

A devoted parishioner shares: 
“I personally did not aƩend Catholic school but went to 

CCD through 8th grade. It wasn’t unƟl my daughter was in 
college and was involved in the Newman Catholic Student 
Center when I realized that Jesus is present in the Eucharist. 
She told me in a conversaƟon that she was going to 
AdoraƟon. She explained to me that it is a sign of devoƟon 
and worship of Jesus Christ present in the Eucharist. She 
explained how praying in the presence of Christ is so 
powerful. This brought me to the understanding that when 
we receive Communion aŌer the priest consecrates the 
bread and wine that it becomes the actual body and blood 
of Christ.  

“As Jesus said, ‘Unless you eat the flesh of the son of man 
and drink his blood, you have no life in you.’ I understand 
now that eaƟng the body of Christ helps us become united 
to the person of Christ through his humanity.”  

Thank you, Helen, for sharing! 
Personal tesƟmony like this can make a difference for us all, 
and I invite you to send me yours and I will share it in this 
column with our parish family. Again, you can sign your 
name or just your first name or remain anonymous.   
Also, please scan the QR code for many worthwhile 
EucharisƟc Revival resources.   
 

Wishing you and yours a joyous and faith‐filled 2024. 
 

Peace, shalom, 
Shawn Denning 
Parishioner 
RCIA/OCIA Sponsor 
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Did you know  
St. Scholastica Parish  

has an App?   
 

You can find readings of the day, 
weekly bulletins, and monthly 
calendars, as well as Links to 
FORMED, Eucharistic Revival, and 
On-line Giving!  There is also a 
button you can use to read about the 
Saints!  Follow the simple 
instructions below to get the App for 
St. Scholastica Parish, Woodridge! 
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PRAYER BLANKET/SHAWL 
MINISTRY 

 

RECIPIENTS: A loved one, family or 
friend who is ill, hospitalized, or in 
nursing home. 

 

Many blankets made by women of St. 
Scholastica Parish and CCW are 
available in the Parish Office. These 
were made especially for the sick and 
suffering with much love and prayer. 
Anyone who would like one for a family 
member or friend may stop by the office 
and choose one. For more information, 
you may contact the Parish Office at 
630.985.2351 ext. 122.  

Anointing of the Sick 
 

If you foresee becoming a hospital patient, or plan to 
undergo outpatient surgery, before you go you should 
consider receiving the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 
for the healing strength of God’s grace. Call the Parish 
Office to set up an appointment or talk to the priest in the 
Priests’ Sacristy after Mass. If you cannot receive the 
Sacrament of the Sick before entering the Hospital, ask the 
Chaplain’s office to contact a Catholic Priest who can 
administer the Sacrament for you.  In the case of an 
emergency, please call 630.985.2351, ext. 159. 

 

“Jesus and the Eucharist” 

DATE TOPIC 

February 21  ‐ What’s Our Story? 

February 28  ‐ Who Is Jesus? 

March 6  ‐ Am I Saved? 

March 13  ‐ Why A Church? 

March 20  ‐ God Is with Us 

March 27  ‐ The Story of the Eucharist 

April 3  ‐ Bread for the Journey 
  

WHERE: Room 112—DayƟme Session—Free 

WHEN: 3:00—5:00 pm 
  

WHERE: AcƟvity Center—Evening Session—Free 

WHEN: 6:30‐8:30 pm 

This seven‐session small group series will immerge 
parƟcipants in the Gospel proclamaƟon and unveil God’s 
saving work in the Eucharist. 
 

REGISTRATON REQUIRED FOR  
DAYTIME OR EVENING SESSION 

CONTACT:  DEACON TOM MARCIANI 
tpmarciani@gmail.com 

630.721.2232 

As the Diocese of Joliet launches the 2024 Catholic 
Ministries Annual Appeal (CMAA), we are humbly asking all 
parishioners to pledge their support for this important 
effort, as together we can make a profound difference.  

This year’s CMAA theme is For the Glory of God. Through 
our support, we ensure that the mission and ministries of 
Christ’s Church are available to everyone. Together, we can 
help provide safe shelter for the homeless, feed the 
physical and social needs of those who are hungry, inspire 
those discerning a life of vocaƟon, and aid in the educaƟon 
of our next generaƟon of Catholics. Our parish could not 
accomplish all of this on its own, but together through the 
appeal we can do so much more. 

Our parish’s goal for the 2024 CMAA is $101,700, and 70 
percent of any amount we raise over our goal will be 
returned to us an used fruiƞully within our own parish.  
Please review the materials you receive in the mail from the 
Diocese of Joliet this month and prayerfully reflect on your 
giŌ to this year’s annual appeal.  

If you do not receive a CMAA mailing, please contact 
Marisa in the parish office, 630.985.2351x122.  Thank you!   
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Publish Date Copy Due Date Send to Publisher 

January 28 January 18 January 23 

February 4 January 24 January 26 

February 11 February 1 February 6 

February 18 February 8 February 13 

Please Note Upcoming Bulletin Deadlines 

Monday, January 15th 

Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday 
All Offices and Facilities Closed 

6:30 pm—St. Vincent de Paul Meeting on ZOOM 
 

Tuesday, January 16th 

4:00 pm—8th Grade Confirmation Session in Youth Room 
4:15 pm—Religious Education Session A in Classrooms 
5:45 pm—8th Grade Confirmation Sessions in Room 201A and Youth 

Room 
6:00 pm—Religious Education Session B in Classrooms 
7:00 pm—Worship Commission Meeting in Room 112 
7:00 pm—Boy Scout Troop 512 Meeting in Activity Center 
7:00 pm—Handbell Ensemble Rehearsal in Church 

 

Wednesday, January 17th 
6:30 pm—S.T.O.R.M. Youth Ministry Kick-off Session in Youth 

Room 
7:00 pm—Parish Finance Council Meeting in Room 112 
7:30 pm—Handbell Solo Rehearsal in Art & Environment Room 
7:30 pm—Adult Choir Rehearsal in Church 
8:30 pm—S.T.O.R.M. Youth Ministry Winter Retreat Team Meeting 

in Youth Room 
 

Thursday, January 18th 

6:00 pm—Cub Scout Pack Night in Activity Center 
6:30 pm—Second Grade Sacramental Parent Meeting in Church 
7:00 pm—S.T.O.R.M. Youth Ministry Mission Trip Meeting in Youth 

Room 
 

Friday, January 19th 

10:30 am—J.O.Y. Break Open the Word Gathering in Room 112 
12:15 pm—“The Chosen” Viewing & Discussion in Room 112 
 

Saturday, January 20th 

10:00 am—Boy Scout Eagle Court of Honor in Activity Center 
1:00 pm—Cub Scout Pack 511 Pinewood Derby in Gym 
4:00 pm—Hearty Soup Collection in Breezeway 
5:15 pm—S.T.O.R.M. Youth Ministry Trivia Night Ticket Sales in 

Breezeway 
5:30 pm—CCW Baby Bottle Distribution at Welcome Kiosk  
6:00 pm—Private Party in Activity Center 
 

Sunday, January 21th 

7:30 am—Hearty Soup Collection in Breezeway 
8:45 am—S.T.O.R.M. Youth Ministry Trivia Night Ticket Sales in 

Breezeway 
9:00 am—CCW Baby Bottle Distribution at Welcome Kiosk 
9:00 am—Rite of Christian Initiation Session in Library 
10:15 am—Children’s Liturgy of the Word in Gym 
11:00 am—Adult Confirmation Session in Library 
2:30 pm—Knights of Columbus “After Christmas Party” in Activity 

Center 
5:00 pm—S.T.O.R.M. Youth Ministry Teen Leader Meeting in Youth 

Room 
6:30 pm—S.T.O.R.M. Youth Ministry Small Group Meeting in Youth 

Room 
 

For a complete calendar, visit the calendar page on  
the Parish Web Site at www.stscholasticaparish.org  

† denotes deceased...  
 

Monday, January 15, Weekday in Ordinary Time 
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday 

8:30 a.m.—† Edwina Feret—Jim & Sonja Rudny 
 

Tuesday, January 16, Weekday in Ordinary Time 
8:30 a.m.—† Glenn Clark—Friend 

Terry Brown—In Thanksgiving—Rosary Friends 
Carol Zaleski—In Thanksgiving—Nancy & Kent 

Kallish 
 

Wednesday, January 17, Saint Anthony, Abbot 
8:30 a.m.—† Maria Martinez—Rosalinda Alejandro 

  

Thursday, January 18, Weekday in Ordinary Time 
Week of Prayer for Christian Unity Begins 

No Public Mass 
    

Friday January 19, Weekday in Ordinary Time 
8:30 a.m.—ALL SCHOOL MASS—† Harvey & Josephine 

Peterson—Family        

 

Saturday, January 20, Weekday in Ordinary Time 
Saint Fabian, Pope & Martyr 

Saint Sebastian, Martyr  
BVM 

 

Vigil: Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
4:30 p.m.— † Stella Lucas—Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Lentz & 

Mrs. Ainta Wrong 
 

Sunday, January 21, Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 a.m.—The Parish Family of St. Scholastica  
10:00 a.m.—† Enrico Ileto—Family 
12:00 p.m.—Teresita Vicencio—Garcia Family 
2:00 p.m.—BAPTISMS 

www.facebook.com/stscholasticaparish/woodridgeil 


